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[1] The 18th Global Seismological Observation course has finished 
 
The 18th Global Seismological Observation course has finished on March 13th. This time, we had  
received 8 participants from 7 countries as follows, Armenia, China, Cote d'Ivoire, Egypt, Pakistan, 
Solomon Islands and Zimbabwe. I wish we could meet each other again. 
 
Yuji MOCHIZUKI 
Chief of Administration Division, IISEE 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
[2] IISEE training covered by the March issue of the online magazine “Highlighting JAPAN” 
 
The Japan Journal interviewed IISEE for the feature article under the title of “Lessons from 
Disasters". (p18-19) 
IISEE participants (2012-13 Regular course) are on the magazine cover. 
The article is also available on the following website:  
http://www.gov-online.go.jp/eng/publicity/book/hlj/ 
Japanese page: 
http://www.gov-online.go.jp/eng/publicity/book/hlj/html/201303/201303_05j.html 
 
Kumiko SOMEYA 
Chief of Administration Division, IISEE 
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We send this IISEE Newsletter to ex-participants whose e-mail addresses are known, lecturers and 
other stakeholders. The IISEE send new data and information actively and accept your contribution 
at any time. In order to enlarge IISEE network, we'd like to ask you to invite your fellow 
ex-participants whose e-mail addresses are unknown to us. We welcome your comments about the 
IISEE Newsletter. 
Please feel free to send your comments and opinions. IISEE welcomes your participation. 
Email: iiseenews@kenken.go.jp   Website: http://iisee.kenken.go.jp 
Newsletter Back Numbers: http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/nldb/ 
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